MACKINAC ISLAND SERVICE COMPANY
P.O. BOX 1471
MACKINAC ISLAND, MICHIGAN 49757

October 8, 2025

The Honorable Mayor and Members of the Mackinac Island City Council
City of Mackinac Island
Mackinac Island, Michigan

Subject: Delivery of Oversized Windows to Gilmer Residence

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

Mackinac Island Service Company has been contacted by B.C. David, Inc.
regarding a large shipment of custom windows destined for the Gilmer residence.
Several of the windows in this shipment are oversized—some measuring up to
twelve feet by ten feet—and due to their dimensions, they cannot be safely laid fiat
or transported in the conventional manner.

After reviewing the situation, we believe it would be safest for this shipment to be
delivered directly to the residence by truck. Transporting the windows in this way
will minimize the risk of damage and ensure the materials arrive in their intended

condition.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Bradley Chambers

Mackinac Island Service Company

(906) 847-3307




